
The Washington Post Company Completes Sale of Post Newsweek Tech Media

December 22, 2006

WASHINGTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Dec. 22, 2006--The Washington Post Company (NYSE:WPO) announced today that it has completed the sale of
Post Newsweek Tech Media to 1105 Media, Inc. The transaction was announced on December 8, 2006. The purchase price was not disclosed.

CONTACT: The Washington Post Company
Rima Calderon, 202-334-6617

SOURCE: The Washington Post Company


